
THE GEORGIA STATE WOMANS COLLEGE 

VALDOSTA, GEORGIA 

O F F ,C Eo,oE ANorwoM .M January 18, 1938 

Mrs. J.R. Williams 
1000 Slater Street.  
Valdosta, Goergia. 

Dear Mrs. Williams: 

Please express to the Alumnae Association 
mine and Mrs. Powell 's sincere appreciation for the beautiful 
corsarges you sent us for the banquet. Dr. Powell also wished 
to be included. He enjoyed his buttonier very mucn. 

I t  was very thoughtful and generous in you 
to have remembered us in such a lovely way. 

We all  appreciated the loyal support of 
the alumnae in helping us to make a successful occasion of 
our celebration. It  is nice to think that all  of us had a 
part in i t .  

Very sincerely, 

APH/MMT Annie P. Hopper 


